
Saint Valentine’s Day is a day to recognize the
compassion and love you share with all those around
you. Whether it’s a friend, a neighbour, a family member,
or a mentor, tell them you love them and you are grateful
to have them in your life! Remember what Martin Luther
King, Jr. said, “Hate cannot drive out hate; only love can
do that.” Spread the love!
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HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

Join us February 10th to March 10th for an online silent
auction! For reasons beyond our control, we have
cancelled our Spring Fundraiser, Dancing through the
Decades. We are holding an online auction for the
donations received and the decor that was purchased. All
proceeds will fund our Sponsor a Senior program, which is
our meal subsidy program! Continued on next page...
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FEBRUARY 10TH TO MARCH 10TH, 2025
All proceeds will fund our
Sponsor a Senior program,
which is our meal subsidy
program. This program allows
us to offer our meals at a
reduced cost to those living
with low-incomes such as
disability, pensions and
welfare. 
We have lots of great items for
auction including donated
baskets, donated gift cards,
decor items, and much, much
more! Help us, help the
community in a bigger way and
support our Auction! 
Our auction closes March 10th
at Midnight. Pick up of items
for winners will be at our office
between March 12th & March
26th.

DONATED ITEMS & DECOR FROM OUR CANCELLED FUNDRAISER

CONNECT WITH US
We invite you, as well as your family and friends, to join us on social media, if you are
able. You can find us on Facebook, Twitter and Linked In @sndmow or on Instagram
@sndmow2021. We would also love to hear your feedback on Google.. Leave us a review
on our business page: Surrey-North Delta Meals on Wheels!

SNDMOW’S ONLINE AUCTION

Every year in March, CanadaHelps.org runs their “Make It
Monthly” campaign to help charities cultivate new monthly
donations. So this March, #MakeItMonthly with our Pledge50
Monthly Giving campaign! Pledges made go directly to our
Sponsor a Senior fund, which is our Meal Subsidy program.
So, by making a Pledge50, you are supporting those in
desperate need of our service that are unable to afford our
meals on their own! 

PLEDGE50 FOR FOOD SECURITY
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THE SCOOP AT SNDMOW
SHARING ALL THE LATEST NEWS WITH YOU

ANNOUNCEMENTS
We want to send a shoutout to the Rotary Club of North Delta
for their generous donation! Your contribution allows us to
continue our operations and helps us carry out our mission,
providing nutritious meals to those who cannot cook meals
for themselves. Thank you for your continued support of our
organization!
With winter weather rolling in this week, we want to remind
our clients and their families that we are unable to deliver 

On February 18th, George & Helen Sutherland are
celebrating their 3rd year of being volunteer drivers for our
charity! We want to express our thanks to George & Helen for
their dedication to our mission and our clients! Our clients
depend on your commitment and these 2 rarely miss their
weekly route. Actually, quite often the Sutherlands pick up
extra routes and fill in for other drivers. We are so grateful to
have you both on our team, helping the community!

meals during bad weather. If it
is icy or snowy, it is too
dangerous for our volunteers to
deliver meals. Please make
sure you have some food on
hand in case we are unable to
get our meals to you.
Update regarding George Point
Inn: We have been supplying
meals to the patients living at
the Inn for over a year now.
We continue to have patients
come and go from the facility.
On average we are providing
roughly 25 meals a day to the
patients of George Point Inn. 
WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!
Help us recruit by spreading
the word. We cannot deliver
meals without the help of the
community!

VOLUNTEER ANNIVERSARIES


